Special Greetings

Michael D. O’Dell, Editor-in-Chief
Peter H. Salus, Managing Editor

S harp-eyed readers will note that Computing Systems has shed its pub-
lisher of the last half-dozen years, the University of California Press, for a new im-
print: The MIT Press.

We are most pleased to join the impressive roster of The MIT Press Journals.
The Journals Department of UC Press and the USENIX Board of Directors felt that
Computing Systems would fit better with the other MIT offerings than with the Cal-
ifornia offerings, where we were the sole technological journal.

The first issue with MIT Press is a special one, guest-edited by Matt Bishop.
We hope that it portends a long and secure relationship with a new publisher.
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